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“It is most regretful that we have suffered a never event in this hospital. It would appear 
that the surgeon in question did not follow standard procedure. I look forward to hearing 
about the root cause analysis of your incident investigation and any recommendation for 
dealing with the surgeon responsible.” 
 


